Benishek Clark, Anne

Subject: FW: City Transportation Director

From: Zellers, Ledel|

Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 2:11 PM
To: William Holloway; Benishek Clark, Anne
Subject: Re: City Transportation Director

Thank you Bill. I appreciate your input. I have copied Anne Benishek Clark who can share your thoughts with
the full committee and get it out on the documents associated with this committee's work.

Best,
Ledell

Alder Ledell Zellers
608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to hitp://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

On Jan 26, 2017, at 2:00 PM, William Holloway <wj_holloway{@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Ledell,
I was just talking with Eric Sundquist and Robbie Weber about the Transportation Ordinance Rewrite Commitiee meeting
held last night and wanted to chime in.

I think it's very important that the city hire a transportation director so that we have someone in charge of seeing the big
picture and coordinating the aclivities of transportation engineering, the city parking utility, planning, and Metro so that
they are all aligned with one another and with city plans and goals. This kind of coordination among transportation and
land-use related city departments is really critical.

Thanks,
Bill Holloway



